
Can I register my boat in Woodstock if I am not a Woodstock Resident? 

Yes!  

Not all towns offer boat registration so you are more than welcome to do your boat 

registration with us. 

 

What boats need to be registered? 

 

A registration is required on all boats with motors of any type and sailboats 

twelve (12) feet in length and up.  

Sailboats under twelve (12) feet in length, rowboats and canoes powered by sail, oars,  

paddles or other human power are exempt from registration requirements. 

 

Boat Registration Renewals: 

 

If your boat was previously registered in the State of New Hampshire, a renewal 

registration will be mailed to you, which you can take to the Woodstock Town Office  

 

to complete the renewal. The Town of Woodstock receives the revenues when done at the  

 

Town Office. 

 

New Boat Purchase: 

You will need to present a bill of sale containing all pertinent information on the 

boat; i.e. hull identification number, model year, make, type of fuel, length, etc.  A 

boat registration will be completed based upon this information. Fees for the 

Town and State will be collected based on the year, make and length of the boat. 

 

All boat registrations expire on December 31st of the current year. 

 


